
 
From: Brenda Ayres [mailto:bmahoneyayres@westongov.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:43 PM 

To: Dave Lerner 

Subject: Email Address Change 

 
Hi, Dave… 
 
The chairperson (Roxie Latham) of our Foundation has a new email address. It is jmrx@rtconnect.net. 
Would you please make the change on our website? 
 
Thanks! 
Brenda 
 

Brenda K. Mahoney-Ayres 
 
Director 
Weston County Library System 
23 W. Main Street 
Newcastle, WY 82701 
 
bmahoneyayres@westongov.com 
307.746.2206 
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